[bookmark: _Hlk40949485]KING COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
NOTICE OF HEARING
FCD2022-14

	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the King County Flood Control District ("District") Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on the 8th day of November 2022, at 1:00 p.m. The purpose of the public hearing is to authorize a property tax levy to implement the District's 2023 budget; reserving banked capacity; and protecting up to $.25 per $1,000 of assessed value of the Flood Control Zone District's property tax levy from proration.

	The public hearing is planned to be a hybrid meeting. You may attend the public hearing in person at the King County Courthouse, 516 3rd Avenue, Room 1001, Seattle, Washington; or remotely via the virtual meeting. Information on this public hearing, including how to submit public testimony and attend the meeting, will be posted on the District website ahead of the hearing.
[bookmark: _Hlk80964269]	The proposed resolution is available, by request to the Clerk, telephone 206-848-0278, or by scanning the QR code at the bottom of the page, or on the internet at: https://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=5754032&GUID=D841E9FC-6801-4F70-9C1F-1046DCF2C25C&Options=Advanced&Search=

DATED at Seattle, Washington this 28th day of October 2022.

KING COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT
KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Melani Pedroza
[image: A picture containing text, outdoor

Description automatically generated]Clerk of the Board
image1.png




